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Shepton Beauchamp Church School &  

St Mary & St Peter’s Church School  
 Together We Flourish 

6th July 2023 
 

END OF TERM ARRANGEMENTS 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As we are quickly approaching the last few weeks of this summer term, I am writing to let you know some details about 
our forthcoming events in the very last week: 
 

Monday 17th July:  11.00am: Gryphon Class Knowledge Assembly 
   11.15am: Phoenix Class Knowledge Assembly  
   11.30am: Gryphon Class Violin Performance  
 

All parents and carers are welcome to join us in class for these events. Having the Phoenix Class Assembly before the 
Violin Performance allows time for the KS2 children to prepare and tune their instruments. 
 

Wednesday 19th July:  9.30am – 11.30am: School Sports Morning 
 

This year, we will be returning to the Shepton Beauchamp Recreation Field, at the top of Brimgrove Lane. All parents 
and carers are welcome to join us to cheer the children on! FOSS have kindly offered to provide refreshments for you to 
enjoy. Please drop your children off at school at normal time – we will be walking up to the field together, as a school. 
Please can your child come into school in their PE Kits. If your child would like to wear their House Colours – that would 
be great!  
 

David: Green 
Marcus: Blue 
Malala: Yellow  
 

If you are not sure which team your child is in, please just ask at school drop-off or collection. We are happy for your 
child to remain in their PE kits for the rest of the day. 
 

Friday 21st July:  2.30pm: Year 6 Celebration Assembly 
 

This will be held in the church with Father Geoff. Everyone is welcome and we look forward to sharing Ebony, Oliver, 
Ruby, Tyler and Winter’s special memories and enjoying some specially selected songs of celebration! 
 
Kind regards, 

Connel Boyle 
Executive Headteacher 
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